Benjamin Carr

Thank you for developing this plan. I think it is appropriate and addresses not only the NOx
emissions, but also furthers Washington's aspirations to be less dependent on oil, gasoline, and
diesel to run our economy. I also appreciate that it takes time to identify communities that are
impacted the most by air pollution and attempts to reduce it. Good work!



